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The lane is being closed to allow School District No. 60 to complete a lot amalgama� on to combine all of the 
individual lots in the Bert Bowes Middle School area into one parcel.

A public mee� ng is scheduled for Monday, September 9, 2019 in Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m. to allow the public 
an opportunity to make presenta� ons to Council or to present wri� en submissions regarding the lane closure.

Copies of the proposed bylaw and related documents may be inspected at City Hall – 10631 – 100th Street, Fort St. 
John, BC between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. from September 3 to 9, 2019.

PUBLIC MEETING – Monday, September 9, 2019
6:00 p.m. in Council Chambers
Proposed Lane Closure
Lane Closure and Removal of Highway Dedica� on Bylaw No. 2469, 2019

The City of Fort St. John intends to close the lane and remove the highway dedica� on for the lane dedicated on 
Plans 5808 and 14082, Sec� on 36, Township 83, Range 19, W6M, Peace River District in accordance with Sec� on 
40 of the Community Charter and Bylaw No. 2469, 2019.


